
Paper Petition Details  
 
Petersfield Avenue – Traffic Control 
 
Petition summary and background:  To stop artic lorries passing through the residential 
area of Petersfield Avenue, as it is having a detrimental effect on the structure of the 
properties and the quality of life for all residents. 
 
Action petitioned for:  We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders 
to act now to prevent the passing of artic lorries by adding width restrictions at the 
Whittenham Close junction, with Petersfield Avenue. This can be clearly seen via the map 
attached. 
 
 
This petition was received on 29th October 2012. 
 
This petition was passed to the Team Leader Network Management on 29th October 
2012. 
 
This petition was responded to on 20th November 2012 by the Team Leader Network 
Management. 
  
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 36 
 
Council Response  
 
Thank you for your petition sent on the 29th October in relation to Arctic Lorries on 
Petersfield Avenue, SL2.  
 
You have stated that you would like to prevent the passing of Lorries along Petersfield 
Avenue by having a width restriction installed at the junction of Whittenham Close.  
 
Following our meeting in relation to this issue, Automatic Traffic Counts have been 
placed on Petersfield Avenue and Mill Street. This will allow us to understand the vehicle 
types using this road and the speeds of these vehicles. We are also investigating the 
accident data for this road, to gain a better understanding of the problems.  
 
Once all of this information has been compiled and potential solutions investigated you 
will be written to again to be advised of practicable solutions that can be implemented on 
Petersfield Avenue.  
 
Thank you for your comments, should you have any further questions or queries please 
do not hesitate to contact the Team Leader Network Management. 
 
 






